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Thank you, Chairman Pallone and Ranking Member Rodgers for hosting 
today’s markup. American’s privacy is not something that should be 
taken lightly, as technology continues to advance there needs to be 
additional safeguards in place to ensure their information does not fall 
into the wrong hands. I applaud this Committees work on coming to a 
bipartisan agreement to provide the framework needed to protect our  
nation’s children and  American’s from nefarious actors and to the 
ultimate benefit of securing their data. Thank you and I yield back.  


